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Hello,

I would like to share my strong opposition to this proposed legislation and beg the Scrutiny
Committee to recommend to parliament that it is NOT PASSED.

I do not believe that the ‘territory coordinator’ should EVER have the power to step in and
make judgements above and beyond environmental protection agencies, ministers and

government department’s that are long standing and serve territory communities and
peoples.

This is undemocratic and dangerous law making.
Please put an end to this proposed legislation.

Kind regards,

Mimi Catterns

Writing from the lands of the melukerdee people of the South East Nation, lutruwita.
Always was, always will be.





